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From: Rachael Kelly [rachaellkelly@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 17 August 2009 10:00 AM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Objection to Boundary changes to Leichardt.

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Please let the Kuranda District remain in the electoral boundaries of Leichardt and NOT 
transfer to Kennedy! 

 

The Kuranda District is already disadvantaged by it's local government boundaries due to our 

significant difference in characteristics to the rest of the Tablelands Shire Council. 
With many outreach services already in place and coming from the Cairns district rather than 

any other places - to change this would seriously disadvantage and disrupt Kuranda. The 

Cairns centre is best placed and has already gone through the lenthy process of consultation 
and negotiation with current government to ensure adequate service coverage for the Kuranda 

District. 

 

Of equal importance is the local Indigenous Djabuguy Tribal boundaries. To change these 
coastal (rainforest) clan groupings would be a cultural and social disaster. 

 

Cheers Rachael Kelly 
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